

Blessed Angels Community Center Nonprofit 501c(3) Emergency Food Pantry

March 18, 2021

Mr. Cecil Pruitt The Pruitt Foundation 14900 Bogle Drive, Suite 204 Chantilly, VA 20151

Dear Mr. Pruitt,

On behalf of Blessed Angels Community Center, we humbly thank you, thank you, thank you Kind Sir, from the bottom of our hearts for your amazingly awesome surprise donation in the amount of \$25,000.00 so we may continue helping underserved children during these troubled times.

Because of your continued great partnership, last year, we were able to provide 1,210 Children with 6 to 7 toys each. A total of 7,479 toys was given away to the little Children at Christmas. This year the need is just as great. Your awesome donation will help give little Children something to smile about on Christmas morning.

Kind Sir, your awesome donation will also be used to help provide Thanksgiving groceries to the families of these little children. Last year we provided Thanksgiving Turkeys and groceries to 2,347 Families in need. This year the need is just as great. We appreciate you, and are humbly grateful for your awesome continued partnership.

Last year we provided COVID Pandemic Relief to over 132,000 families. There is no way we could do all we have without your amazing help.

Thank you, for teaming with us to help those in need during these difficult times. Kind Sir, you have a wonderful Staff. We truly appreciate the kindness and compassion your awesome employee, Tracy Bean, and the rest of your awesome Staff have given us over the Years. We are forever, humbly grateful for the wonderful Pruitt Foundation. May God Bless All of You.

Blessings,

Marion Thomas

CEO/Executive Director